Burger, Kathzn (CI-StPaul) -

From: Alan Dupre <alan.dupre001@gmail.com>
Sent: ' Thursday, October 17, 2019 7:51 AM

To: *Cl-StPaul_LH-iicensing

Subject: New license

This is concerning new license application for 655 Fairview Ave, N, #190.
We object to this proposal, while we realize that side of Fairview is primarily business ¢ur side is residential. We are
concerned about added noise, less parking (the streets will be filled more cars, more noise) more potential crime if

alcohol is allowed.

As a gym the site has been & good neighbor, we are fearful of what the neighborhood could become, as it is we have
many unrelated vehicles park on that side of the street now, commercial trucks even a presumably homeless person in a
van running at all hours.

While we want small business to succeed it needs to be in an appropriate area.

Steven Wilson  Alan Dupre 680 Fairview ave. n.




